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Anchorline 
Newsletter of the West Seattle Yacht Club 

Commodore’s Report  

Next General Meeting 

 
 February Birthdays 
 

 

Ahoy WSYC members, 
 
We're really looking forward to a fun sweetheart cruise that Neal 
and Mary have put together for us. Sounds like a lot of you are 
planning on attending and I can’t wait to enjoy the comradery. 
For those of you who can’t make it, I wish you a Happy  
Valentines day.  
 
Mary Ann has been working hard on the 2018 year books, 
which will be available at the February meeting. She has also 
created a calendar of all the cruises and events planned for this 
year. If you would like to receive an email of it, just reach out to 
myself or one of the other officers. 
 
This is a great club to be apart of, and I hope to see you all at 
the February meeting. Please let the phone tree know if you will 
be coming when they contact you. Chuck and Kate will be host-
ing a Lasagna dinner, and I hear it is to die for. I can’t express 
enough the importance of a solid head count of who is coming. 
 
Thank you, 
Your Commodore 
Mike LeSieur 

Lani Lightle 1 

Bob LaBrash 5 

Bob Ganung 6 

Laura Shelton 9 

Gary Walker 11 
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Vice Commodore’s Report 

Well we had our annual Crab Feed dinner on Jan.19th 2018, it was yummy!!  Thanks to Rob Ponselle 
and others with putting it all together - it’s a TEAM effort!!  
  
Also, hopefully everyone got a chance to check out the Boat Show this year!! We had another great time 
at the Boat Show Dinner at Angelo's-great food and service,- thanks for everyone that joined the fun 
evening. 
  
Here are the next dinners for the club: 
Feb will be hosted by Chuck and Kate Deaver - yummy lasagna dinner. 
March will be hosted by Julie Newman-Baker and Mark Clinton -  I believe some kind of  St. Patrick's 
Day dinner - birthday for the club 
April is open -  TBD/maybe potluck 
May will be hosted by Lenore and Jeff Freeman - Mexican dinner for Cinco de mayo - open house 
June will be our Seafood Feed, which will be followed by our last general meeting for the summer. 
July no meeting  - As you can see with the super cruises that Neal and Mary have planned we have  
another exciting year planned for the club. 
August will be our Steak Fry, which will have a Board meeting following Sunday breakfast. Everyone is 
welcome. 
Sept is open - TBD/maybe potluck - nominations 
Oct is open - TBD/maybe potluck - elections 
 
Just want to take a moment to remind everybody that all this great fun is possible only with help from our 
members. 
If you enjoy the cruises and activities, think about volunteering for one of the many positions available.  
The club has great mentoring, so no experience is necessary!  
This is a great way to become a part of the club and develop lasting lifelong friendships. 
 
Take care and enjoy your time with your sweethearts!! 
 
Your Vice Commodore - Doreen Rupprecht  

Place a Classified Ad! 
E-mail all of your information to Bob Schrader,  
bobsathome@aol.com, 
and he will compile the ads and forward them to our Anchorline editor. 
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Rear Commodore’s Report  

      

We had a fun time at the crab feed. Lots of crab and it was very good. 

Thanks to all that made this happen. I look forward to next year’s crab feed. 

         

We had a ton of fun at the Sweetheart cruise at the Silver Reef Casino and Spa. 
 

Six golfers went to Grandview Golf course and had great weather on 

Saturday. Some of the ladies went shopping for the afternoon. Some stayed 

and gambled. Jeff Freeman hit the jackpot on Saturday night and walked 

away a winner, nice going Jeff.      

         

We had a great dinner that evening and played games until 11 in the evening. 

         

I want to thank everyone that helped out and to everyone that came to attend 

the Sweetheart cruise. Can't wait until next year to see where we go on that 

cruise.         

         

Up next is the Stag cruise and the Doe Run. I will have a signup sheet for both 

at this month’s meeting.       

         

We will see you all at this month’s meeting.    

         

Rear Commodore       

Neal Duett        
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WSYC Officers 

 

 
West Seattle Yacht Club Officers, Board Members & Volunteers | Nov 2017 thru Oct 2018  

Commodore:  Advertising:   Anchorline:   

Mike Leseiur  (206) 235-4794 Bob Schrader 
Dee Selk  
(dselk46@comcast.net) 

        

Vice-Commodore:  Cruise Captain:   IOBG:    

Doreen Rupprecht  (425) 876-5604 TBD per cruise  Lani Lightle   

        

Rear-Commodore:  Meeting Host Coordinators:  Membership:  

Neal Duett  (425) 228-1157 Kate & Chuck Deaver Rob Ponselle  

        

Purser:   Phone Committee:  Photographer:   

Robert Selk  (206) 715-4191  Joy Smith and Lori Leseiur TBD   

        

Yeoman:  Publicity Committee:  Reciprocals:   

Maria Gonzales  (206) 516-9067 TBD   Rod Rupprecht (425) 533-3172 

        

Past Commodore: Ship Store:   Sunshine Committee:  

Don Lobdell  (425) 417-3020 Dori Schnelz   Sue Scott (206) 938-8918  

        

Two Year Board:  Webmaster:      

Julie Baker Lacey Ethier      

Chuck Deaver       

Jim Schnelz       

        

One Year Board:        

Mark Clinton       

Rob Ponselle       

Susan Ponselle       


